
 
 

 
 
June 20th, 2022 
 
To the editors of the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Pharmacology and 
Therapeutics: 
 
As the first/corresponding author of this manuscript titled “Impact of 
epinephrine volume on further bleeding due to high-risk peptic ulcer disease 
in the combination therapy era”, I have performed all of the statistical analysis 
provided. 
 
I have had training in biostatistics as part of my National Institutes of Health/ 

National Institute of Diabetes and Digestive and Kidney Diseases 
(NIH/NIDDK) T32 post-doctoral fellowship in clinical investigation and have 
performed all of the primary statistical analysis for my prior first-author 
publications in major peer-reviewed journals. 
 
I have knowledge in the statistical tests used for the analyses in this 
manuscript and have reviewed my work/collaborated with other experts when 
necessary. 
 
All the best, 
 

 
Saad Saffo, MD 
Yale School of Medicine 
203-988-3907 
saad.saffo@yale.edu 


